
Dear Soccer Players, 

The boys’ soccer team will start pre-season practices on Monday August 22, 2022. We will be dedicating 
the preseason to getting in shape as well as basic skills/drills. In order to participate in preseason, you 
must have completed the registration form and concussion test on the Minuteman website, and have 
handed in an updated physical(within one calendar year). Please bring cleats, running shoes, shin pads, 
and water to each practice. 

Minuteman athletics offers a no cut policy. However, it is important to keep in mind that this does not 
mean that all student athletes will receive playing time. This is still a varsity sport. Student athletes are 
expected to be at every practice and game. Usually, we will have two games a week and approximately 
three practices each week. It is a major time commitment so please consider this before the season 
begins.  

 

Our preseason schedule is as follows: 

Monday, August 22 10:00am – 12:00 

Tuesday, August 23 10:00am – 12:00 

Thursday, August 25 10:00am – 12:00 

Please meet at the front entrance of Minuteman. 

 

We look forward to a fun and exciting season! Please email me or Coach McQuilkin with any questions 
or concerns(ndevereaux@minuteman.org or mmcqulkin@minuteman.org) 

 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Devereaux 

Mathematics Instructor 

Boys Varsity Soccer Coach 

Girls Varsity Basketball Coach 
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